
 

 

PLEASE READ BEFORE COMPLETING YOUR APPLICATION 

The Northwest Baptist Foundation is pleased to have been chosen to administer several scholarship 

funds that benefit Northwest students.  These funds have been established by Baptists throughout 

the great Northwest. 

We are glad you have decided to apply for a scholarship for the 2025-26 academic year.  Since there 

are a limited amount of scholarship dollars available, it is important that your application be 

completed by the deadline FEBRUARY 1, 2025 at 4:30pm.  It is your responsibility to fully complete 

your application. We will not call or write to inform you of any incompletion.  The Scholarship 

Committee will give consideration only to applications that are completed and in the Foundation 

office no later than 4:30pm on FEBRUARY 1, 2025. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ashley Seuell @ 360-882-2250 or email: 

ashley.seuell@nwbaptistfdn.org  

A completed application packet includes the following: 

1. Typed and signed Application;  
2. Spiritual Journey Essay 
3. Most current grade transcript or report;  
4. Submit a digital photo of you doing something that tells us a little about 

you – this is NOT a requirement.  We would like to use these photos for 
advertising and promotional pieces.  If you do not want your photo out 
there – please do not submit one to us. 

 
Ways to submit your application: 
 Email – ashley.seuell@nwbaptistfdn.org 
 Mail – Northwest Baptist Foundation 
              Attn: Ashley Seuell               
              PO Box 822712 
              Vancouver, WA  98682 
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